Saratoga Vision Chinese School Weekly Announcement 1-24-2020
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Dear parents: This Friday is the Chinese New Year’s Eve. You may dress up your child in red
to Chinese School. Our school will prepare a red envelope for each student. Hope you all
have a prosperous and lucky Year of Rat.

. Teachers and Yard Duty parents: please remind the children not to eat or drink in the
classroom or hallway. Also remind the students not to run in those areas for safety reason.
Thank you all for your cooperation.

. The snack shack will sell white sugar sticky rice. Special thanks to 7A parent, Angela, who
will prepare the traditional food for the students.



